
From: Stephanie Rege [mailto:therege4@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 07, 2015 12:36 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Say No to the Portland Propane Terminal! 

Esteemed commissioners, 

Please work to maintain the current zoning, prohibiting hazardous material transport through 
conservation areas, and stop the propane terminal proposal. We are a community who value 
sustainability. Fossil fuel exports should not pass through our city at the expense of local 
environmental health. 

 Sincerely, 

Stephanie Rege 

4103 SE 52nd Ave., Portland, OR 97206 


